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Network Notification – Humana Healthy Horizons in Louisiana         

 
Notice date:  March 10, 2023 

To:   Humana Healthy Horizons® in Louisiana Provider Network 

From:   Humana Healthy Horizons in Louisiana 

Subject:   Louisiana Department of Health Behavioral Health Services Provider Manual Updates 
 

 
    The Louisiana Department of Health announced on Friday, March 10, 2023 that it updated its Behavioral Health  
    Services Provider Manual, specifically its “Mental Health Rehabilitation (MHR) Services, Addiction, and OTP  
    chapters.” Changes were made in the following sections: 
 

• Mental Health Rehabilitation Services 
o Staff Supervision for Non-Licensed Staff Providing PSR and CI 
o CPST Provider Qualifications 
o PSR Provider Qualifications  
o CI Provider Qualifications 

 

• Addiction Services 
o Telehealth 

 

• Opioid Treatment 
o Telehealth 

 
    You can find a full list of revisions on the Medicaid Provider Manual “Public Comment Page” at  
    https://ldh.la.gov/page/3680. Hit the “Previously posted for public comment” button at the bottom of the page  
    to find the chapters. New language is underlined; deleted language has a strikethrough. 
 
    You also can find information at Humana.com/LABehavioralHealth about the behavioral health coverage  
    available to Humana Healthy Horizons in Louisiana members. 
 

https://ldh.la.gov/page/3680

